

STATE OF DELAWARE

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

800 BAY ROAD P.O. BOX 778 DOVER, DELAWARE 19903

CAROLANN WICKS, P.E. SECRETARY

July 20, 2007

Rex Havens 12314 N. Wood Ridge Court Dunlap, IL 61525

Dear Mr. Havens:

We would like to thank you for your great performance during the banquet of the 2007 AASHTO Bridge Subcommittee Conference.

I've only heard great compliments at the selection to have you perform. Your act was perfect for our audience. The audience really related to your material and many were in tears from laughing so much as you could tell by the standing ovation you received. Many attendees were still talking about it the next day. You helped make the entire event a success.

I appreciated talking with you before and after your show. Your attitude and presence made the coordination of the banquet so much easier. Let us know if you ever need any references for any future engagements.

Sincerely,

Bridge Engineer

Dennis M. O'Shea

Assistant Director - Design

